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January 2015 Newsletter 
 We-R-4-H News 

A monthly newsletter for 4-H Members, Leaders, Parents, Alumni, and    
Supporters in Santa Barbara County                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

4-H Staff: 

Lucero Cosgrove 

4-H Community Educa-
tion Specialist (part-time) 

lcosgrove@ucanr.edu  

 

 

Ana Torres 

Regional 4-H Supervisor 

amltorres@ucanr.edu   

June 2022 

SBC 4-H Facebook 
Page 

Please be sure to LIKE and   
follow our 4-H Facebook page 
to keep up with  current info/

updates.            

SBC 4-H Instagram 
Page @sbcounty4h 

Congratulations 

Class of 2022 

Behind you, 

   all your memories 

 

Before you, 

      all your dreams 

 

Around you, 

    all who love you 

 

Within you, 

  all you need 

mailto:lcosgrove@ucanr.edu
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January 2015 Newsletter 

U N I V E R S I T Y O F C A L I F O R N I A C O O P E R A T I V E E X T E N S I O 

 

We Are 4-H is published by the  4-H 
Youth Development Program in Santa 
Barbara County, University of Cali-
fornia, Cooperative Extension, Divi-
sion of Agriculture and Natural Re-
sources. We Are 4-H is a monthly 
newsletter for Santa Barbara County  
4-H leaders, members, parents, alum-
ni, and supporters. 

Please submit articles and photos by 
the 15th of each month to:  

Andrea Hollister, Editor                   
aeborunda@ucanr.edu 

 

 

 

Katherine F. Soule 

Director of Cooperative Extension, SLO & 
SB Counties & Youth, Families &       
Communities Advisor 

U.C. Cooperative Extension-SLO         
2156 Sierra Way, Suite C                       
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401     
kesoule@ucanr.edu  

 

The University of California prohibits dis-
crimination or harassment of any person on 
the basis of race, color, national origin, 
religion, sex, gender identity, pregnancy 
(including childbirth, and medical conditions 
related to pregnancy or childbirth:, physical 
or mental disability, medical condition 
(cancer-related or genetic characteristics), 
ancestry, marital status, age, sexual orienta-
tion, citizenship, or status as a covered veter-
an (covered veterans are special disabled 
veterans, recently separated veterans, Vi-
etnam era veterans, or any other veterans 
who served on active duty during a war or in 
a campaign or expedition for which a cam-
paign badge has been authorized) in any of 
its programs or activities. University policy is 
intended to be consistent with the provision of 
applicable State and Federal laws. Inquiries 
regarding the University’s nondiscrimination 
policies may be directed to the Affirmative 
Action/Staff Personnel Services Director, 
University of California, Agriculture and 
Natural Resources, 1111 Franklin Street, 6th 
Floor, Oakland, CA 94607, (510) 987-0096. 
No endorsement of named products and/or 
companies is intended, nor is criticism im-
plied of similar products and/or companies 
which are not mentioned. Persons with spe-
cial needs wishing to attend a program 
should contact the 4-H Office in advance. 
Efforts will be made to  accommodate your 
special needs. 

 

 

https://www.4lcf.org/ 

THE SANTA BARBARA COUNTY FAIR  
 JULY 13 - 17, 2022 

https://www.4lcf.org/
https://www.santamariafairpark.com/p/getinvolved/fairs--festivalscopy1/submit-entries-guidebook-forms--applications
https://www.santamariafairpark.com/p/getinvolved/fairs--festivalscopy1/submit-entries-guidebook-forms--applications
https://www.santamariafairpark.com/p/getinvolved/fairs--festivalscopy1/submit-entries-guidebook-forms--applications
https://www.santamariafairpark.com/p/getinvolved/fairs--festivalscopy1/submit-entries-guidebook-forms--applications
https://www.santamariafairpark.com/p/getinvolved/fairs--festivalscopy1/submit-entries-guidebook-forms--applications
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Scholarship and Community Opportunities for 4-H Youth  

Click here for information 

If you have other opportunities that 
you would like us to share here 

please email them to                       
aeborunda@ucanr.edu by the 15th 

of the month. 

The candidate for any California 4-H scholarship must be enrolled in the California 4-H Youth Develop-
ment Program at the time of high school graduation or equivalent. Please see the California 4-H Scholar-
ships page for more information about the scholarships and qualifications to apply. 

Applicants may apply for multiple scholarships but are only eligible to receive one scholarship per year. 
Previous scholarship recipients may reapply. 

Available scholarships: 

Dean Memorial Legacy Scholarship 

Flaco Feldmiller Scholarship 

LA-CO Industries Scholarship 

Mabel W. Jacks Scholarship 

Samarin Family Vocational Education Scholarship 

David Steele Memorial Scholarship 

Joanne Ward Memorial Scholarship 

All California 4-H scholarships use the same application. Please complete the application only 
once. Please see the California 4-H Scholarships page for more information about the scholarships and 
qualifications to apply. 

 

California 4-H Scholarships 

Don’t forget to check out other great scholarships on our 4-H 
page! 

https://sb4h.org/Youth_Members/Scholarship/  

https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/a196f7_5ebf103aee584963be365426ac70fd69.pdf
http://4h.ucanr.edu/Resources/Members/Scholarships_-_Awards/Scholarships/
http://4h.ucanr.edu/Resources/Members/Scholarships_-_Awards/Scholarships/
http://4h.ucanr.edu/Resources/Members/Scholarships_-_Awards/Scholarships/
https://sb4h.org/Youth_Members/Scholarship/
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State 4-H News & Updates 

4-H Horse Mastership Project in SBC 
We are currently looking for a 4-H Leader to lead the 2020-2021 4-H County Horse Mastership Project.  

If you are interested in this volunteer position please email aeborunda@ucanr.edu with the 4-H 
office to learn more 

State Leadership Conference 
Virtual - July 16 

In-person July 29-31 at UC Davis Campus 
 

Batter Up! 
Make your 4-H Legacy a Homerun 

 
 

Save the date for the State Leadership  
Conference. Youth ages 13-18 can sign up for  

virtual, in-person, or both. The virtual session on 
July 16 is workshops. In-person includes  

workshops on Saturday, July 30, and the final  
ceremony on Sunday, July 31 to send off this 
year's State Ambassadors and welcome the  

2022-2023 State Ambassadors. 
 

Registration opens soon! 

https://ucanr.edu/sites/4hstateleadership/ 

You can help 4-H youth learn and practice new skills! 

As a 4-H volunteer, you are important to help our youth "learn-by-doing". You 
will work side-by-side with 4-H youth in youth-adult partnerships, where you 

grow together in shared responsibility and decision-making.  

Click HERE to get started! 

http://4h.ucanr.edu/
https://ucanr.edu/sites/4hstateleadership/
https://sb4h.org/Adult_Leaders/Volunteer_Leader_Requirements/
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It is the policy of the University California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage I discrimination against or harassment of 
any person in any of its programs or activities (Complete nondiscrimination policy statement can be found at http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/169224.pdf). 
Inquiries regarding ANR’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to John I. Sims, Affirmative Action compliance Officer/Title IX Officer, University of Califor-

nia, Davis, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618, (530) 750-1397.  

4-H County Master Calendar 2022 

 

6/6/2022 VMO 4-H Meeting 

6/15/2022 Enrollment Club Invoices 
Due 

6/20/2022 Office Holiday Closure 

7/1/2022 New 4-H Program Year starts 

 

 

 

7/4/2022 Office Holiday Closure 

7/13-17/2022 Santa Barbara County Fair 

 

If you have an event you would like to have published on the website, Facebook page or this newsletter please 
contact Andrea aeborunda@ucanr.edu 

Forever 4-H Santa Barbara County Endowment 

Help us keep 4-H thriving in Santa Barbara County!  

Become a ONE TIME or ANNUAL supporter of the Forever 4-H Santa Barbara County Endow-
ment. This Endowment is a fund designed to ensure sustainable funding for 4-H programming in 

Santa Barbara County for years to come!  

To make your online, tax-deductible donation by credit card, click on the link below and choose 

 “Forever 4-H Santa Barbara County Endowment” from the dropdown menu. 

CLICK THE LINK BELOW TO DONATE TODAY!! 

 
 
 

Thank you for helping us create a legacy and continue to provide wonderful program-
ming to youth in Santa Barbara County! 

Click HERE to 
DONATE 

http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/169224.pdf
http://www.santamariafairpark.com/p/getinvolved/fairs--festivalscopy1
https://donate.ucanr.edu/?program=California%5F4%2DH&county=Santa%5FBarbara
https://donate.ucanr.edu/?program=California%5F4%2DH&county=Santa%5FBarbara

